Page | of 2

Ward, Ciaran

From: Sally Ash [Sally. Ash@britishwaterways.co.uk]
Sent: 17 December 2010 17:39

To: Green, Janet

Cc: Madge Bailey Associates

Subject: RE: Mooring meeting

Attachments: Lee Mooring Strategy workstreams 17-12-10.docx

Dear Janet

Thanks for this. Obviously disappointed that LVRP not able to contribute lo costs, but have managed to find
a small sum for Madge to pick up some of the work.

Our internal strategy working group met again yesterday and I'm attaching a brief note of key points arising.
As you'll see, we concentrated effort on the process for identifying pockets of offside moorings where we're
unclear on land ownership and management responsibility. Our aim is to establish contact with land owners,
and we hope very much that we may draw on your databases and contacls with riparian boroughs to assist in
this.

On the workshop, perhaps Madge and | could meet up with you/Stephen/Claire asap in Jan to develop the
plan? By then perhaps you will have response from John B to the stuff you sent him.

Incidentally, we've received three FOI requests for the paper that we sent you for discussion. | plan to supply
this along with a bit more information to put it into context.

All the best
Sally

Sally Ash

Head of Boating

01923 201229 / G

www.britishwaterways.co.uk

Boaters: stay in touch by subscribing to our free monthly e-newsletter at

www . waterscape.com/boatersupdates

From: Green, Janet [mailto:jgreen@leevalleypark.org.uk]
Sent: 10 December 2010 12:38

To: Sally Ash

Cc: Wilkinson,Stephen

Subject: RE: Mooring meeting

Thanks for this Sally - will send our notes from the meeting and your proposal for the workshop to John Bevan
today.

In answer to your points

1 LVPia able to confirm their approval of your proposal for the development of a mooring strategy for the
Lee & Stort but we regret that we are unable to offer any funding towards the work, at this stage.

2 1I've not been able to catch up with our Greenspaces Manager since BW attended their Ranger meeting
but will ensure that you get feedback from them.

3 We support the idea of a workshop and agree with your audience proposals but are unsure what level of
interest you will get when it is not necessarily realised or underslood by others that there is a problem. We are
perfectly willing to host an event and suggest that we work with you to agree a guest list and actively
encourage attendance. Perhaps lan could help with raising awareness through his planning contacls?

Janel Green - Partnerships Manager
Direct Line 01992 709874 Mobile D

Lee Valiey Regional Park Aulhority

Myddelton House, Bulls Cross, Enfield, Middlesex, EN2 9HG
Fax: 01992 788623

www |leevalleypark.org.uk
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From: Sally Ash [mailto:Sally Ash@britishwaterways.co.uk]
Senl: 06 December 2010 17:14

To: Green, Janet

Cc: Denise Yelland

Subject: Re: Mooring meeting

Hi Janet

I noted three actions from the meeting - | think that everything else was in the paper dated 17th Nov.

1) Development of the mooring strategy: (a) LVRP to confirm commitment to this project and (b) could you
contribule to funding for a project officer? Outline/draft brief for this is attached

2) Shared working with Rangers: good start made by operational teams on both sides: LVPA needs to
endorse the joint working approach.

3) We agreed that there was a need to educate riparian local authorities with moorings-related problems
about the relevant powers, duties and responsibilities of the agencies involved. We discussed the possibility
of a one day workshop or conference for this purpose and | agreed to outline some proposals for discussion.
These are now attached.

Do let me know how these are received. | will send the project management proposal lo Madge Bailey and
ask her to quote for the work.

Best wishes

Sally

From: Green, Janet [mailto:jgreen@leevalleypark.org.uk]
Sent: 03 December 2010 14:53

To: Sally Ash

Subject: Mooring meeting

Sally - have finally gol round to typing up our notes from the mooring meeting and wondered whether | could
ask 2 favours please?

* Could you email me the maps which you handed out showing the local mooring zones
* Could you clarify how you lhought the local authority workshop was meant to be taken forward we have

different recollections here! v
Thanks and best wishes!

Janet Green - Partnerships Manager

Direct Line 01992 709874 Mobile (NG

Lee Valley Regional Park Authority

Myddelton House, Bulls Cross, Enfield, Middlesex, EN2 9HG
Fax: 01992 788623

www leevalleypark.org.uk<http://www leevalleypark.org.uk>
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